
Please be advised that the City of Fort Lauderdale through

the Parks and Recreation Department has received a

proposal to dedicate a field at Holiday Park to Bill Joyner.

This matter has been placed on the agenda of the City

Commission’s Regular Meeting set for Tuesday JUNE 7,

2022. Details of this meeting are outlined below.

DATE: 6/7/2022      TIME: 6:00 P.M.  PURPOSE: DEDICATION

LOCATION: 

This Notice is the property of the City of Fort Lauderdale. In accordance with City Code Section 16-29, It shall be unlawful for any person to injure, cut, break or 
destroy in any manner any building or other thing belonging to or under the control of the City. Persons marring or removing the Notice may be subject to fine and/or 

imprisonment. 

1st FLOOR – CITY COMMISSION CHAMBERS
CITY HALL - 100 N ANDREWS AVENUE, FL 33301

INFORMATION: PLEASE CONTACT 954-828-7275 (PARK)

INFORMATION: CONTACT (954) 828-7275 
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